
Email to parents 

Email Year 5EH

Dear Parent/Carer

This year, children have had the opportunity to 'spend' their Penguin Pounds on a list of different rewards alongside Pablo's Shop.

Children in Year 5EH have combined their collection of Penguins Pounds to 'buy' a non-uniform day.

This will be on Thursday 24 October. Well done to all children in Year 5EH.

Kind regards
Mrs M Preston
Head of School


